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Working with the SAP JVM Profiler 

Similar to the debugger tool we explored in Section 3.4.1, the SAP JVM Profiler 
is a server-based function that can be controlled from within the SERVERS view 
in the Eclipse IDE. As you can see in Figure 3.23, we can control the SAP JVM 
Profiler by right-clicking on a server node and choosing the appropriate menu 
options (e.g., RESTART IN PROFILE). Once again, you’ll want to be careful not to 
disturb other users when profiling shared SAP HCP instances. 

Once the server node is (re)started in profile mode, we can launch the SAP JVM 
Profiler by opening up the PROFILING perspective in Eclipse. By default, this 
perspective will bring up the VM EXPLORER view shown in Figure 3.24. From 
here, we can drill into the running profile by double-clicking on the record in 
the VM EXPLORER table. 

 

Figure 3.23: Starting the SAP JVM Profiler in the Eclipse IDE 

 

Figure 3.24: Accessing the Profiling Perspective in Eclipse 



This will bring up the profiler dashboard shown in Figure 3.25. Within this 
dashboard, you can turn on various types of traces by simply clicking on the 
links in the AVAILABLE ANALYSES panel (Figure 3.25). For example, if you wanted 
to trace long-running methods in the code, then you might activate the 
Performance Hotspot Analysis by clicking on the corresponding PERFORMANCE 

HOTSPOT ANALYSIS link. 

 

Figure 3.25: Starting an Analysis Session 

Once the analysis starts, the dashboard will adjust to include running analysis 
information as well as controls for stopping the analysis, taking periodic 
snapshots, and so forth. While this is running, you can switch over to your 
browser and run through various application scenarios so that slow-running 
processes are captured in the analysis. Then, once you’re finished, you can 
return to the analysis view and click on the STOP ANALYSIS link to stop the 
analysis (see Figure 3.26). Finally, after the profiler collects the results, you 
should see a new analysis results link show up in the LATEST ANALYSIS RESULTS 
panel (Figure 3.26). 

 

Figure 3.26: Monitoring an Analysis in the Profiling Perspective 


